
 

 

 

Summer 2019 

 

Dear member of Team Hope, 

  

It is with great pleasure that we welcome you to the sixth grade Team Hope at Mill 

Pond School.  We hope you have enjoyed your summer, and are looking forward to 

an eventful year of learning and exploration.  The coming school year will be full of 

challenges and opportunities for learning and discovery, and your 6th grade 

teachers will be there to guide and support you every step of the way.  Your 

teachers for this year include Mrs. Donahue, Mrs. Garrett, Miss Thompson, and Ms. 

Danish.  All of Team Hope’s classrooms are located at the end of Wisdom Way, 

which is the upper level red hallway. 

 

Prepare to study earth, life, and physical sciences, the human and physical 

geography of the world, fascinating novels, intriguing nonfiction texts, various 

forms of written expression, and new math concepts that apply to everyday life. 

As a sixth grader, you will have additional responsibilities and independence.  Your 

guidance counselor, Mrs. Brouillard, as well as your teachers, will help you achieve 

and succeed in 6th grade. 

  

We encourage you to visit your new classrooms on Open Door Day, which is on 

Wednesday, August 21, 2019, and look forward to meeting you on the first day of 

school.  Please review the list of requested classroom supplies on the back of this 

letter and bring these supplies the first day of school.  We look forward to 

meeting you and sharing in this exciting part of your Mill Pond journey. 

  

 

Sincerely, 

  Team Hope Teachers 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

 

 



 

DONAHUE, GARRETT, and THOMPSON​ homerooms: 

When you join us on the first day of school, please come prepared with the 

following materials: 

  

 

❖ 1 heavy duty pocket folder (blue) 

❖ 1 heavy duty pocket folder (green) 

❖ 1 heavy duty pocket folder (red) 

❖ 1 heavy duty pocket folder (yellow) 

❖ 2 heavy duty pocket folders (any color) 

 

❖ 2 Composition books 

❖ 1 three-subject notebook 

 

❖ 1 pack of pencils (not mechanical) 

❖ 1 pack of colored pencils  

❖ 1​ ​small hand-held plastic pencil sharpener 

❖ 2 black Sharpie markers – (1 fine point, 1 ultra-fine point) 

❖ 1 highlighter 

❖ 2 glue sticks 

❖ 1 roll of Scotch tape  

❖ 1 school supply pouch 

 

❖ 1 reusable water bottle labeled in Sharpie with full name 

❖ 1 pair of earbuds/headphones TO BE LEFT AT SCHOOL FOR THE WHOLE 

YEAR 

❖ 1 box of tissues 

 

  

Optional​ Team Hope​ Supplies: 

❖ 1 stylus for iPad 

❖ Favorite summer reading books for donation to class library 

 

 


